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Val, Lorraine and Maggie entertained us 

with their travels in Japan last February, 

with added input from Alistair and 

Jonathan, and some very interes=ng 

examples of Japanese items from Alistair. 

This was supported by some very good 

pictures from quieter places, as well as Tokyo, Kyoto and 

Hiroshima, which provided a more balanced picture of 

Japan and how respecFul the people were.  Highlights were 

staying in a temple and visi=ng the Peace Park at Hiroshima 

which was food for thought.  Bullet trains and towers 

contrasted with quiet streets in the rain and small cafes.  

There was so much to see that there wan't =me for 

everything so we shall have the second half of the pictures 

at our mee=ng on 13th January 13th 2025. 

At our mee=ng on 11th November, Arthur Ball will present  

‘Panama - a Wildlife Adventure’. 

Our Christmas Meal will be on 9th December in the Village 

Hall when we join the Monday Lunch Club.  More details 

next =me, but anyone wishing to join us please ring me. 

We would welcome any new members who would like to 

come and join us.  We meet at 2.30pm in the Village Hall. 

Pat Symons        01453 845154
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LIt has been rather wet, hasn’t it?!  It 

has not stopped us enjoying the 
outdoors.  Walking, playing in the 
garden and breathing in fresh air.  We 
do play indoors of course, and each 
day around mid afternoon we will 

have 2 or 3 little ones having a little sleep in the quiet corner on 
the cosy cushions snuggled into soft fleece blankets.  We are 
guided by your child and if you are happy for them to have a 
snooze then of course we give them the opportunity.  When we 
have children sleeping, we can still play outdoors in the garden 
as we always have enough staff to have staff inside and out.  

Over the last month we have been up to the monument. Whilst 
out and about we looked for 
dinosaur footprints! We looked 
for fossils and we found a few 
sma l l ones . We used the 
magnifying glasses to look at 
them, we felt the texture and then 
we did some drawing. We 
discussed dinosaurs at preschool, 
and we played games that 
involved dinosaurs.   

We have been talking about ‘making friendships’.  We have a 
lovely group of kind and caring children, and they all have the 
ability to make new friendships.   We made a friendship wreath, 
the children are very proud of their work, it is bright, creative 
and beautiful.  

 

We now have deposits paid for 2026!  Yep, you read that 
right!  If you are thinking of your child joining us, then let us 
know sooner rather than later.  With government funding in 
place for many now, spaces are harder to find across the 
county.  We accept children from the date of their 2nd birthday. 
As always, you can check us out on our Facebook page or visit 
www.northnibleypreschool.co.uk 

Have a great month….

Sat 30th November - ‘The Ghost of a Smile’

Two ghost stories from the pen of Charles 

Dickens with a comic twist. Tales with a tingle, 

but also a giggle! Two yarns to chill and charm!  

A traveller encounters a ghostly chair, and in a 

deserted Edinburgh carriage works, a tipsy 

reveller is spirited away by… well spirits!  Like 

‘The Woman in Black’ — but funnier and with 

fewer people!

Forthcoming Events


